
 

 

 

P & F News: 
 

Important Notice 
  

Due to unforseen circumstances our Trivia night has been postponed. We will be re 
scheduling for a later date. I apologise to all those who have booked a table and look 
forward to seeing all at Trivia night. For those who were unable to attend because of 

other plans hopefully the new date will leave you free to attend. 
  

Thank you all for your support! 
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